GOVERNMENT

FLORTIDA

ORANGE COUNTY UTILITIES - SOLID WASTE DIVISION
5901 Young Pine Road * Orlando, Florida 32829
407-836-6600 ® Fax 407-836-6629

May 6, 2002 MAY 09 2002

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Ms. Cindy Phillips, P.E.

FDEP Bureau of Air Regulation
MS 5505

2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

RE: Orange County Solid Wast
Facility 0950113-001
Non-major HAPs Source
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Dear Ms. Phillips:

We have received the notification requirement correspondence from the Department
dated April 5, 2002 regarding regulatory notification of major sources of hazardous

air pollutants. The Orange County Landfill is not a major source of HAPs, either
singular or combined.

If there are any questions, please call Mr. Dan Morrical, P.E., our Chief Engineer for
the Solid Waste Division at (407) 836-6654.

ames W. Becker, Manager
Solid Waste Division

cc: Len Koslov
Dave Pelham
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